Lisbon: A group visit of students and professors from Serbia
Thursday, 20 April 2017.

In the context of their study visit to the Portuguese Republic, a group of several academics and
65 undergraduate students attending the Novi Sad University School of Economics from
Subotica visited the Embassy of the Republic of Serbia in Lisbon.

On the occasion, Ambassador Oliver Antic delivered a lecture on the relationship between
economics and law, economic relations between Serbia and the Portuguese Republic and the

two countries' bilateral and diplomatic relations.




